January 22, 1973

Campbell Moses, M.D.

Madical Director .

Amexican leart Association, Inc.
46 East 23rd Street

New York, Hew York 10010

Dear Cam:

Thanks for your good note of 4 January. Jerry Stamler
plane to send promptly his reaction to the new ANA Diet
tatement., I think it definitely should include his
comments. Me will, after you, be the principal national
defender of the ANA Statement. Next time, I hope we
could have a strong member of our council on the '
Rutrition Cormittee responsible for the Statement,
vather than taklng belated pot shots at it as now.

Thanks,

Henvy Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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